
Need Assistance Paying Your Gas Bill? 

LIHEAP may be able to help. 
 

To avoid potential disconnection of gas services, please contact the 

Department of Human Services local Deming office for eligibility 

information for the Low-Income Heating Energy Assistance Program 

(LIHEAP).   If eligible, LIHEAP may help you avoid disconnect notices 

if you meet the qualifications of LIHEAP and have no past due water, 

trash or sewer bills.  Please contact the Department of Human Services 

for more information at 575-546-0467.   

 


